
VSP GIFT CERTIFICATES
There is a national program entitled “Eyes of Hope” that offers gift certificates for a free eye
exam and glasses. Certificates are disseminated by SASD School Nurses and are able to be used
with preferred providers in our community.

To use this gift certificate, the patient must:
● have a family income at or below 200% of the Federal Poverty Level guidelines (see

below) or student qualifies for free/reduced school lunch.
● have not used the program during the last 12 months.
● not have coverage through a private insurer or government program.

200% of the Federal Poverty Level Guidelines (2024)

Size of Family Income

1 $30,120

2 $40,880

3 $51,640

4 $62,400

5 $73,160

6 $83,920

7 $94,680

8 $105,440

For each additional
person add:

$5,380

● The patient may use one gift certificate every 12 months.
● The patient must receive their eye exam and eyewear from the same location.
● Patient pays for any additional lens enhancements requested.
● Elective contact lenses are not covered.
● After redeeming the first certificate within a 12-month period, lost, stolen, or broken

glasses will not be covered or replaced.

Should your student qualify for an Eyes of Hope Voucher, please contact your school nurse. She
will then mail you a certificate.

Please let your SASD School Nurse know the outcome of the
appointment!


